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From: Brownfield, Jill [jbrownfiel@state.pa.us] on behalf of AG, CHBcomments
[CHBComments@state.pa.us]

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2009 1:21 PM

To: dhain@pahouse.net; IRRC; kebersole@pasen.gov; Kennedy, David C. (AG); Kerry Golden;
MULLER, JENNIFER; Smith, Jessie L; Thall, Gregory (GC); wgevans@pasenate com

Subject: FW: Puppy mills ;

From: Candyce Henneberger [mailto:morrine@comcast.net] s
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2009 6:23 PM o I
To: AG, CHBcomments
Subject: Puppy mills

It is a travesty that Pennsylvania has permitted the owners of puppy mills to continue their cruel and inhumane treatment
of dogs for this long. In fact, it is a real embarassment or should be to every resident of this state that these practices
have been permitted to continue. Please pass Act 119 and give dogs the relief from abuse and mistreatment that they so
desperately need and deserve. Candyce M. Henneberger



